
 
 

 
 
But do not forget to do good and to share, for with such sacrifices God is well pleased. 
 Hebrews 13:16 NKJV 
 
Help Needed: Northwoods Facility Team 
Are you handy/skilled in maintenance? We are seeking to establish a list of congregants who are willing 
to be on a call list to help when maintenance needs arise in our church building. A sign-up sheet is 
available in the narthex. Please reach out to Jon Chapman with questions. 
 
Men’s Service Saturdays 
To help meet needs in our congregation while encouraging service and fellowship among the men of 
Northwoods, the deacons are launching Men’s Service Saturdays. This will be a monthly opportunity for 
the men of Northwoods to get together monthly on Saturday mornings for a 3-4 hour project. Projects in 
mind include (but are not limited to) serving widows in the church who have needs around their home, 
helping the elderly or infirm with project needs, or other service projects. More information on our first 
Men’s Service Saturday will be coming soon. Please reach out to Jon Chapman with questions. 
 
Upcoming Events 
Our annual church workday will be scheduled this spring, date TBD. More information to come! 
 
Current Opportunities to Serve in the Church 
Please reach out to one of our deacons if you’d like to serve in any of the listed opportunities. 

• Summer Lawn Care (occasional/volunteer) 
• Church website updates and maintenance  
• Running sound and webcast during sermons 
• Preparing sermon audio files for posting online 

 
Opportunities to Serve in the Community 
Do you have a ministry in our community that you feel called to lead or support? Please reach out to the 
deacons to discuss if and how the church could support you in this e;ort.  
 
By the numbers (2025 to date): 
Benevolence spend: $0 
Deacon’s fund current balance (3/14/2025): $11,826.38 
 
Need Diaconal Care? 
Contact Jon Chapman (360-850-3615) or Dale Vosler (307-. 
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